
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

2 

SCC Flower Orders 
Due Today 

 

3 4 5 

 

6 
Perogy and Smokie 
Orders Due 
 
MP and District 
Ukrainian Dance Club 
Annual Spring     
Concert 7:00 pm in 
MP School Gym 

9 10   

Gr. 6, 7, 8            
Immunizations  

11 12 

Gr. 8 & 9 Culture Fair 
in the Gym AM 

13 

School Spring Photos 
Individual / Sibling / 
and Class photos  

16 17 

Gr. 5-8 Track and 
Field  

18 

SCC Flower Orders 
Pick Up at School  

Grade 9—12 Track 
and Field 

 

19 

Grade 9—12 Track 
and Field 

20 

NO SCHOOL 

23 

Victoria Day 

NO SCHOOL  

24 25 
 
SCC Meeting 
7:00 pm 

26 

Gr. 1 - 4 to Melfort 
Wave Pool 

 

27 

30 

P4A Track and Field 
after school in P.A. 

31 

P4A Track and Field 
in P.A. 

June 1 2 3 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MAY 2022 

PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
Mr. Matt Gray, Principal      Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mrs. Sheri Gunville, Vice Principal    Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

SCC 

Orders for our SCC spring fundraiser from Growing Smiles for flowers and bedding plants are 
due Monday, May 2nd. Orders can be  placed on line as per the address on the order form, 
or paid by cash/cheque at the school office.  Please make cheques payable to Meath Park   
Public School.  Plant pick up date at the school is Wednesday, May 18th.  Thank you for 
your support. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


Principal’s Message 

April showers bring May Flowers. Thank you to all 
who helped support our SCC fundraiser.  The bed-
ding plants will be delivered to the school on May 
18th, just in time to get your gardens ready over 
the May long weekend.  April is always a short 
month at the school with the Easter Break in 
there, but we had lots going on.  Our Senior stu-
dents finished up their Quad three classes, and 
both our Senior Badminton and Junior Basketball 
teams finished their seasons with a  
rounding success.  
 

This paves the way for Track and field to begin.  
As soon as our playground dries out practices will 
begin in earnest. Our senior team has a district 
track meet on May 18th and 19th, and our Junior 
track meet is at the school on May 17th. Our 
grade 8/9 students are having a Culture Fair in 
the gym on May 12th.  our grade 1-4 classes will 
be going to Melfort Wave pool on May the 26th.  

Spring Photos will taken on Friday, May 13th.  We 
will have individual photos, a group class picture 
and also we will have sibling photos offered as 
well.  

With all of that happening, I’m sure we will blink 
and June will be upon us for one last sprint to the 
finish! 
 
Mr. Matthew Gray 

SLC Perogy Lunch Fundraiser for the 
Ukraine 

The SLC is having a Perogy and Smokie 
Lunch Fundraiser where all proceeds 
will be donated to the Red Cross:  
Ukraine           Humanitarian Crisis 
Appeal. Each meal will cost $8.00 and 
will consist of 6 perogies   and 1 
smokie.  The SLC would like to extend a 
huge thank you to Tracy Lubyk who has 
graciously agreed to make the bake all of 
our perogies for the fundraiser!  They 
would also like to thank members from 
the SCC and the Ukrainian Dance Club 
who have volunteered to help with the 
meal as well.   

Each meal will be individually packaged 
and delivered to the classrooms just be-
fore lunch on Friday, May 13th.  If any 
parents wish to purchase a meal for 
the cause, we welcome that and will 
have a pick-up at the front doors of 
the school at lunch for those who wish 
to purchase one.  Please note that 
parents orders need to be placed with 
student ones so we know how many 
perogies and smokies are needed for 
the fundraiser.   

Any donations to the fundraiser are 
greatly appreciated as well.  We would 
like to thank anyone in advance for their 
support.   

 

Canteen and School Clothing 

The Canteen is once again open at noon 
and available to grades 5 to 12 students.   
As well, the Canteen will be selling se-
lected school clothing.   

Candle Lake Library Events    We will participate in a live zoom meeting with Canadian chil-
dren's   author, Eric Walters. It will be on Wednesday, May 4, from 4:00 to 5:00 pm. which 
will be open to all children but the focus will be mainly for grades 4 to 8 children. This can be 
viewed at the library, or if preferred, from home.  Anyone who would like to participate from 
home, please email the library and we will send them an event link on that day. If parents noti-
fy their Candle Lake bus drivers, their child could be dropped off at the library, and their 
parents can pick them up at 5:00 pm.  

On Saturday, May 7, we will have crafts from 10:00 to 11:00 am, and at 11:00 am, Saskatoon 
based author, Beverley Brenna, will be here to read her children's book, The Girl with the Cat.  
Candle Lake Library e-mail address is canlake@wapitilibrary.ca 

Meath Park and District Ukrainian Dance Club’s Annual Spring Concert, a showcase of 
Ukrainian Dance and Culture from local talent, will be held on Friday, May 6  at 7:00 pm in the 
Meath Park School Gym. Wine, cheese, fruit, coffee, dainties and door prizes will be offered.  
Admission is by Silver Collection. 

Before and After School Program 

We are accepting applications for a director for 
our before and after school program. The direc-
tor would be responsible for opening the program 
in the morning for a 90-minute shift Monday to 
Friday, organizing a work schedule for our after-
school program, keeping track of payments for 
families, submitting timesheets for the workers, 
and other various duties. The position does come 
with a monthly gratuity.  Please contact Mr. Gray 
at the school if you are interested or have any 
questions.  306 929-2131 

2022—2023 Kindergarten Registration 

If you child will be five years old by December 31, 
2022, it’s time to register for Kindergarten.  
Please call the school at 306-929-2131 to  
pre-register. 

mailto:canlake@wapitilibrary.ca

